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NEW SEASON

Kimleang has started a three-month training for her
new role as Campus Administration Leader. During this
time, she is gaining insight into various positions,
including that of a finance cashier, which will enhance
her understanding of the roles of the people she will be
leading. Many staff members are excited about her
assuming this position.
In addition, she has followed up with several young
women she is discipling and is eager to return to the
village to participate in the slum ministry.

KIMLEANG’S NEW
LEADERSHIP ROLE

Dear friends and family,
We are truly entering a new season in our journey as
missionaries. As many of you have heard, we have switched
our mission-sending organization in Germany and are now
part of Globe Mission. In Cambodia, we continue our work on
the same YWAM Campus, but in new roles.
Our time in Germany was amazing! We cherished the
opportunity to spend quality moments with family, meet new
relatives for the first time, and connect with our ministry
partners. This year, we felt particularly encouraged by the
growing number of people who love to stand with us and
support our mission. Your support means so much to us!

David has begun his role as staff with our nine-month
School of Biblical Studies, and he is enthusiastic
about this season of teaching the Word of God. This
year’s school has a total of 21 students: 14 Khmer and
7 internationals from the United States, Brazil,
Indonesia, and Papua New Guinea.
In his role, David primarily teaches various books of
the Bible, translates teachings from Khmer into
English, and grades student assignments. Additionally,
he is walking alongside the students in their learning
journey.

DAVID THE
BIBLETEACHER

A presentation about office work for new students.

First week of Bible school, getting to know each other.



Prayer requests:
That we both are able to adjust quickly in our new
roles and teams.
That God will transform the lives of the 21 bible
students in the next months
That the tensions between Cambodia and Thailand
don’t escalate 
We've already raised $7,500 for our car. Please pray
that the remaining $2,500+ will come in soon and that
we find a good, drivable car.

MORE PICTURES OF WHAT WAS GOING ON THE
LAST COUPLE OF MONTHS

God bless you,
Kimleang & David

Thank you for your continual support!
Donation over a German bank account of YWAM with
donation receipt:

Bank Account: Globemission
Bank: Evangelische Bank EG
IBAN: DE20 5206 0410 0004 0022 53
BIC: GENODEF1EK1
Purpose: Projekt 208 – Harst
(For a donation receipt, please provide your postal address.)

Giving through UofN Battambang:
      https://uofnbattambang.com/donate/
      IMPORTANT put a note for: Kimleang Harst

Donation through PayPal (Globe Mission):

We shared in the youth group (50 youth) about
relationships and dating.

David prepared to translate the first time for the
teaching in the Bible school (Philemon & Titus) 

Our students & staff for the 2025 School of Biblical studies.


